

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 2022

In November we had our Annual General Meeting and we were so pleased with how many families were represented that evening whether through proxy or through attendance. Thank you for your participation. At that meeting we said goodbye to three volunteers that represented our membership on the board of directors.

Josie Martiniello – Josie has been our HR Chair for since she came on board in October 2017. She has been essential in the journey we started three years ago with the streaming of admin systems and organizational structure let alone the valuable work during the pandemic. She has provided continuity over the years in executing our recent projects.

Carmela Mantia – Carmela has been on the board since October 2019, her input at our meetings has been very useful in our discussions and ultimately our decision making.

Stephanie DiFederico – Stephanie joined the board in 2018 and became our Vice Chair last year. Her insightful reflections have always been a valuable addition to any board discussion

Thank you to these ladies and the board of directors that have demonstrated great dedication and commitment to St Gabriel and moving us forward the last few years.

This year we welcome three new board members in **Christina Campea** as our Human Resources Chair, and **Rocky Arena** and **Maribel Ronquillo** as Directors.

Your slate of representatives for this term are:

Karolyn Petinarelis - Chair

Vhahiny Poolgandrain - Vice Chair

Stefania Nae - Treasurer

Kathy Bui - Secretary

Christina Campea - HR Chair

Rocky Arena - Member

Maribel Ronquillo -Member



I look forward to the collaboration ahead as we move out of this covid cloud.

In the coming months you will be hearing more about your representatives on our board of directors page and invite you to consider joining the board later this fall.

In partnership with you,

Rosanna Lacalamita - Masci